
 

 

 
 
October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/carer 

The Wellbeing Award for Schools (WAS) 

Further to previous information sent to you regarding wellbeing at Regents Park 
Community College, we would like to invite you to complete a wellbeing 
questionnaire.  This will help with our final journey towards completing the Wellbeing 
Award for our school.  Your views are important in helping us understand what we 
are doing well and how we can do even better. 

Please click on the link below to complete the questionnaire.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScfSX3LuptJack2kKXu_Z75yc4FgmELR
1yy03yQi1iQ2UFniQ/viewform 

The questionnaire should only take a few of minutes of your time and we would be 
grateful if you could respond by Friday 7th October.  All responses and suggestions 
will be carefully considered and used to plan a range of school improvements. 

If you have any queries about this survey, please contact Mrs Selfe or Miss Amos.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs C Selfe 

Wellbeing Lead  
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